
 
 

Box 480  
La Ronge, Saskatchewan 
S0J 1L0 
Phone: (306) 425-2183 
Fax: (306) 425-2590 
 
 
 
April 15, 2021 

 

NOTICE TO:  COMMUNITY MEMBERS AND EMPLOYEES IN THE LA RONGE    
BAND OFFICE 

 

Re:  CLOSURE OF BAND OFFICE THIS AFTERNOON AND TOMORROW, APRIL 15, 16 

 

Good afternoon, 

On Monday, April 12 we were informed that there was a confirmed COVID – 19 positive 
case in the Band Office last week. The person had attended a meeting in the Band 
Office. Those in attendance were required to immediately get tested and to self-isolate. 
Today, one of those employees received a confirmed COVID-19 positive test.  

For the safety of employees and in order to have the Band Office deep-cleaned and 
sanitized, the management has decided to close the Band Office for the rest of the day 
and tomorrow. We are asking employees that work out of the Band-office to stay home 
and self-monitor, if you experiencing any symptoms, please call public health at 811 or 
(306) 425–1720. For those employees that have been named as close contacts, follow 
the public health order, get tested and self-isolate.  

The Band office will re-open on Monday, April 19, 2021.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please call me. We will continue to provide 
support/emergency services during this time. 

Thank you, 

Gladys Christiansen, 
Executive Director 
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